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The finance committee met and audited the Treasurer’s books.  Joan Lower continues to do an amazing job!  

Our goal for the next two years is to continue to serve the financial needs of our State, while being vigilant about our expenditures.

Our fiscal year end report (July 31) reflects active members of 207 and 8 reserve members (very close to our proposed budget).

Our savings and checking are substantially in the black (see Treasurer’s report for details).  We also have a CD of $80,000.

I’d like to thank my committee of Judy Kern and Cynde Hill, both of Eta, along with Joan Lower for continuing to serve with me and for being such great ladies to work with.

Respectfully submitted,

Cherilyn Ansley

